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Agenda points Key issues/Action points Follow up Priority

Welcome & intro
Welcome to Peter, new SAG member, working with Plan International. Peter is based in Kampala (to be considered also time difference when scheduling 

meetings, etc.).

SAG MEMBERS

the 2nd slot of SAG members was not filled yet: one organisation has withdrawn application at the last minute and another expression of interest was 

done. Since we could not find a new SAG members, it was decided to launch another EoI early January, with a letter that would better describe the role 

and scope of SAG's engagement (to motivate organisations to apply), but also current SAG members should be pro-active in reaching other NGOs that 

might be interested

Davide to edit the message 

and SAG members to connect 

bilaterally with other NGOs

high

FSC partners meeting

General consensus that GPM was well balanced in terms of presence, thematica areas, speakers, time for Q&A

it was also appreciated that there were note too many topics wich has allowed focus and discussion in the break out rooms. Unfortunately the survey 

was not filled by many (about people only out of more than 100 participants).

There is a need to attract more organisations (partners) to contribute to discussions at the GPM - now that there is a very high "competition" with 

parallel virtual meetings and online webinars, the GPM needs to be seen as a platform that welcome all but also allow active involvement of the partners 

(e.g. breakout rooms discussions,  pre-GPM survey to decide the Agenda etc.).

Save the date and Agenda should be finalised earlier if possible as well as the date can be also ridiscussed since end of November/early December is a 

very busy period. Another suggestion is to involve NGOs at Director General level in order to create a momentum and raise interest for other food 

security experts within the same NGOs to join the GPM.  

Since the GPM has always been in presence in Rome, and since 2020 due to the current pandemic is hold online, a strategic shift/approaches/tools needs 

to be ridiscussed or reconsidered in order to accomodate presence as well as ensure active participation from the field/region/HQs.

Final report to be published high

GHO/Presentation - 

debrief

 WFP and FAO  agreed to provide gFSC an opportunity to present and advocate for FSC needs for  2022 at their  donor briefing (part of a series of 

activities related to GHO launch). It was agreed that one NGO SAG member would present on behalf of  gFSC but unfortunately due to personal issues, 

this did not happened. Naouar and Abdul Majid have presented as the Globcal Cluster coordinators. The event went very well and presentation from the 

gFSC was well appreciated by the donors. It was recongised that more advocacy and fundraising needs to be done for gFSC and not only through 

collective initiatives (e.g. GCCG ), and also according to the "weight" of the gFSC compared to other clusters. 

this issue will be discussed early next year with the SAG together with other priorities. 

Final PPT to be sent to SAG 

members
high

Next meeting Monday 10th of January

Naouar Labidi (gFSC), Abdul Majid Khan (gFSC) Peter Muhangi (PI); Alberto Bigi (FAO) ;Julie Mayans (SI);  Davide Rossi (gFSC) 

Ilaria Dettori (WFP), Joanne Grace, (SCI)


